HARTEST CHURCH APPEAL
We have raised 10% of our target!

A huge 'thank you' to those who have given to the appeal so far. We still need more
funds - urgently - to save your church. Remember that any sized donation is
welcome. Give online at htts://www.justgiving.com/hartest-boxtedpcc, put your gift
in the church wall safe or hand it to a PCC member (details in the church or on the
notice board outside). You can also support us:

¢+ By joining the 50/50 Club for £1 a month - with a chance of winning £50, with
extra prizes at Christmas.

By going to fundraising events such as the Emergers Gig on 25th November.
By buying our cards and postcards — we have some great Christmas cards.

By using our library and paying the very small charge for borrowing.
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Full details about your PCC members, how to join the 50/50 Club or other church
groups, details of forthcoming events and cards for sale are just inside the church
door on the right. The library is just beyond this on the far side.

If you are not familiar with your church why don't you visit and have a look round? It
is always unlocked during daylight hours. Do you remember Richard Seabrook from
the television series ‘Seabrook’s Year’? If you make your way towards the altar
you will find his shepherd’s crook on the wall to the left. Why not join us for
services? You might particularly enjoy our family Carol Service (complete with real
donkey) on Sunday December 17" at 4.00 pm.

If you are thinking of giving to the Appeal and have any queries or wish to talk to
someone then get in touch with me, Jane Ackroyd, at jane.ackroyd@outlook.com or
01284 830428. | should be very glad to answer any questions about giving now or
leaving a gift in your will.



